
0 
 

           
JOB POSTING 

COUNTY & SCCC EMPLOYEES ONLY 

The Schenectady County Environmental Health Department has an opportunity available for a full-time Public 
Health Technician. 

SALARY:  $40,757/year 

Employees who meet the following minimum qualifications may apply: 

MINIMUM QUALIFICATIONS:  

A. Graduation from a regionally accredited or New York State registered college or university with an 
Bachelor’s Degree including a minimum of fifteen (15) semester credit hours in the natural sciences*, of 
which not more than six (6) credit hours may be in applied sciences**; OR 

B. Graduation from a regionally accredited or New York State registered college or university with an 
Associate's Degree including a minimum of fifteen (15) semester credit hours in the natural sciences*, 
of which not more than six (6) credit hours may be in applied sciences**; and two years’ experience 
in environmental health; hydrogeology; biology; chemistry; physics; or epidemiology. 

NOTE: Candidates must satisfactorily complete a public health training course approved by the New York 
State Health Department within two (2) years of appointment.  

*Natural science shall mean a science such as biology, chemistry or physics that deals with the objects, 
phenomena or laws of nature and the physical world. It shall include all physical and biological sciences. 

**Applied science shall mean science based courses in environmental technology, sanitation technology, 
medical technology, public health, infection control or food science.  

SPECIAL REQUIREMENT: 

Possession of a current valid New York State driver’s license at the time of appointment and maintained 
throughout employment.  

NOTE:  The essential functions of this job are determined by the department/jurisdiction where the job is 
located. 

APPLICATION:  Civil Service applications will be accepted from employees who meet the minimum 
qualifications.  CSEA bargaining unit members will be given preference in appointment, based on seniority. 

Submit applications to the County Personnel Department, County Building 2nd Floor by Wednesday, 
September 19, 2018 at 4:30 pm. 

Posted: September 5, 2018 
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SCHENECTADY COUNTY IS AN AA/EEO EMPLOYER 

 


